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Dear Rob Katter, 

Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill 2015 

Thursday, 15 October 2015 6:51:29 AM 

I am appalled by Governments lack of action over persons illegally operating taxi services. 

We pay hundreds of thousands of dollars to meet Government regulations yet the Government 

fails to take appropriate action over illegal taxi services. 

The Government looks pathetic on its handling of the Uber x situation. 

PLEASE HELP 

Best Regards, 

Mick Fitzpatrick 
B.App.Sc(SURV) M HS MSSSI 

Hydrographic Surveyor Hl (CZM) 

Master V 
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